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Dear Abdulaziz Ibrahim A Alyousef,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2017 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  

We have reviewed your file carefully, and we regret that we are unable to offer you admission. Our admissions process is becoming increasingly competitive, with a record low 44% admission rate this year. We are turning away applicants that would likely have been admitted in previous years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you great success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,



Doreen Swetkis, PhD
Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty
The Evergreen State College
Olympia, Washington 98505
(360) 867-6707  www.graduatestudies.edu
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